HARVARD COLLEGE DEAN'S OFFICE

Dean

W. J. BONDER

Assistant Deems
ARTHUR R. BORDER, JR.
NORMAN HARROWER, JR.
WALLACE MCDONALD
ROBERT W. SIDES

4 UNIVERSITY HALL. CAMBRIDGE 38, MANAGUULETTS

July 27th, 1948

Dear Hr. Meyer:

It gives me great pleasure to inform you that the excellent record you have made during the past half-year entitles you to a place in Group I of the Sank List and to the privileges of the Dean's List for the coming half-year.

Only about two per cent of the College make Group I;
you are, therefore, one of the top scholars of your class
and have obviously been making good use of your opportunities
at Harvard. I congratulate you most heartily on your fine
achievement and hope that you will maintain the same high
standard in the future.

Sincerely yours.

W/ Bender

Dean

Mr. Ernet Jochen Meyer